

ANNUAL BCS LIBRARY BOOK PICNIC

Dear BCS Families,

We want your books! If you're cleaning out your house or you find that your children have outgrown some of their books, send them in to Ms. Herrick in the BCS Library Media Center. She will be collecting gently used children's books to host the annual "BOOK PICNIC" in June. What's a book picnic? It's a chance for our students to get some books that are new to them that they can keep for their very own and read over the summer. During the last few weeks of school, students are unable to check out library books while we try to get all of the books back to the library and do an inventory of our collection. The book picnic is a way to fill in that gap at the end of the year and it allows students to leave the library with some books...books that they don't have to bring back and can keep for their own. Your used/ outgrown books will become someone else's book treasure.

Keep in mind that we are not looking for adult books but, rather, for children's books that are appropriate for kids in Grade K-8. Books should be in fairly good shape...something YOU would want YOUR child to bring home to read, not something that has been scribbled in or is falling apart.

Books can be dropped off in the school lobby in boxes or bags CLEARLY marked with my name (MS. HERRICK) or BCS BOOK PICNIC during the week of May 15th through May 19th.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Ms. Herrick in the Library Media Center.